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August 23, 1930.

Walther Huehner* Esq 
3460 St. Famille Street, 
Montreal, P. Q.

• *

Dear Hr. Huebner,

, .. _ .. „ ^et me acknowledge your
letter of the <^2nd August and thank you for bringing 
your qualifications to my attention. am sorry 
tiiat it will not be possible for me to ee you for 
some time, as I shall be away next week and all 
September. Our staff is complete for the coming
season.

As you state that your
experience has been In the Junior Colleges of the 
Berlin School System, It might be well for you to 
interview the Secretary of the Protestant School 
Board of Montreal at 670 Belmont Street with a 
view to obtaining a position in one of our high 
schools.

Tours faithfully,

Principal.
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